
 

 
 

 
 
Date:  11-07-2014                          From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

  (707) 268-3630 

 

             

Subject: Proposition 47                                                                                      

            
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

 

 The Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office Correctional Facility has begun releasing inmates as a 

result of the passage of Proposition 47 by voters. Since the passage of Proposition 47 on November 5th, 

the Sheriff’s Office has released eight  inmates due to re-sentencing by Humboldt County Superior Court. 

The Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office anticipates additional releases due certain convictions being 

reduced from felonies to misdemeanors, as inmates begin petitioning the courts to have their conviction 

and sentencing reduced. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 
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